THE CHURCH OF

JESUS CHRIST

OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

- Dear Parents,

We are happy to start a new year with you! We will learn about the Book
of Mormon together. What Book of Mormon stories does your family

like? Please help your children draw a picture and send it to us (see page
- F3). We will show some of these drawings in the magazine this year!
Here are some other pages about the Book of Mormon from this issue:

* A message from the prophet (page F2)
* A reading chart (pages F12-F14)
A scripture-story activity (page F16)
* A story about Lehi and Sariah’s family (pages F20-F23)
- A story about a boy who finds a new way to read the Book of
Mormon (pages F4-F5)

Happy New Year!
———-——The Friend ——— -

HOW TO SEND YOUR CHILD'S
ARTWORK OR EXPERIENCE TO
THE LIAHONA

Go to liahona.ChurchofjesusChrist.
org and click on “submit an article or
feedback.” Or email it o us at liahona@
ChurchofJesusChrist.org along with your
child's name, age, city of residence, and
this permission statement: “1, [insert your
name], give permission to The Church
of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints to
“use my child's submission in the Church
magazines, on Church websites and
social media platforms, and possibly in
~ Church reports, print products, videos,
publications, and training materials.” We
can't wait to hear from you!
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